
 

Year 1 Autumn Curriculum Newsletter  

 
English 

 

We will be reading a variety of stories and non-fiction books.  

These will be a stimulus for our writing. We will continue to learn 

about phonics and we will start to bring home homework based on 

the new sounds that we are learning.  

In our writing, we will continue to focus on writing sentences with 

finger spaces, capital letters and full stops.  

 Maths   

 

In Maths, we will be doing addition and subtraction using lots of 

practical resources (cubes, counters, small toys etc). We will be 

looking at how to partition numbers and how we might record this. 

Please help us to learn our number bonds to 10 at home.  

Science & Topic  

    

 

This half term we will be learning about the 4 Seasons and 

weather. We will start by focusing on Autumn and looking for signs 

of Autumn around the school. We will be learning about the UK 

Autumnal weather and will be recording our own Autumn weather 

forecast. This will involve learning the names of the 4 countries of 

the UK and their capital cities. 

ICT  

 

In ICT we will become illustrators. We will be using safe search 

engines to research different types of illustrations and then we 

will use 2Create a Story to make our own moving illustrations. We 

will continue to discuss E-Safety and would appreciate your 

support with this at home.  

 

We will be learning about tinting and toning. As Christmas 

approaches, the children will have many opportunities to develop 

their creative skills. Get ready for glitter! 

If you have any spare time at home, why don’t you….. 

 

 Watch some local weather forecasts. 

 Practice writing your letters and numbers the correct way. 

 Go on Google Earth and find your house! 

 

 
The children will be taking part in a Festive Physical Activity Roadshow on Wednesday 2nd 

December in school. More details to follow! 

 

Mrs Cochrane, Mrs Branch and Mr Sahota 


